
                              Climate Friendly Bradford on Avon Update 

The energy group of Climate Friendly Bradford on Avon have been working with the 
town council on an energy survey for the town and implementing the CHEESE 
project. They also have a workshop on heat pumps planned.  

The Zero Waste group have a repair cafe planned and are now working with the 
Bath repair cafe group.  

The Biodiversity group will be involved in monitoring a local farm working on 
improving biodiversity.  

We have had a talk about the work of Tree Aid and in February and have a 
discussion and information meeting planned to enable people to find out more about 
the group and how they can be involved. 

 


